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Kam Tin Mung Yeung Public School

Notice (No: 090E/2021) 28.02.2022
vi i VID-19
m se of -

Dear Parents,

Our school was notified by parents and staff on 28" February, 2022 that they have been confirmed to
be a case of COVID-19. We have also informed the Centre for Health Protection (CHP) of the Department
of Health (DH). The number of confirmed cases is as follows:

Staff 3 people

P.1 3 students
P.2 3 students
P.3 1 student
P.4 2 students
P.5 1 student
P.6 2 students

Based on the advice provided by CHP, our school has strengthened the cleansing and disinfection of
the school campus. If there is any latest development or other cases, we will inform parents and students of
the latest situation through ‘WhatsApp’ and ‘myID Channel plus’ as early as possible.

Once again, our school would like to urge parents to put in place appropriate preventive measures to
guard against the spread of COVID-19, based on the health advice from CHP. For details, please refer to

https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/health-advice.html. ~ For enquiries on situation of school, please

contact our vice principal, Ms. Ho Wing Sum, at 2476 2414.

Yours sincerely,

1
B

Mr. Tsang Cheuk Lung

Principal

Remarks:
Please sign the E-notice on or before 2" March, 2022 (Wednesday).



